
                                                                                                      
 

 

Stratford Police Department News Release 
For Immediate Release: 06-30-14 

 
On Thursday, July 3rd 2014, the Town of Stratford will hold its annual fireworks at 
Short Beach. The following traffic pattern will be used to exit Lordship after the 
fireworks display: 
 
All traffic exiting the parking lots of Avco, traffic will be directed North on Main St.  
Vehicles exiting Short Beach will be directed to use both lanes of Dorne Dr to exit 
the parking lot. NO TRAFFIC WILL GO NORTH. 
 
BOTH traffic lanes (GREEN ARROW) will be directed up to Stratford Rd then left 
onto Stratford Road, and will continue straight down Stratford Rd. to Lordship 
Blvd. (Burma Road) 
 
All traffic from the residential area will be directed down Short Beach Rd. to on 
Lighthouse Ave, then right on Prospect Dr. to the intersection of Stratford Rd and 
Prospect Dr.. At this point, traffic will be required to wait until the beach parking 
lot has been significantly cleared. Once cleared, Officers will send this traffic into 
the same exit pattern. 
 
Lordship Blvd will be closed to eastbound traffic from Access Rd to Oak Bluff Ave 
until traffic flow returns to normal. Residents will be allowed to enter Lordship 
until the start of the Fireworks (2130hrs) at which time it will be emergency 
access only.   
Once the exit pattern begins there will be NO ACCESS permitted on 
Lordship Blvd (Burma Road) and all of Stratford Rd. 
 
*Rain Date is Saturday July 5* 
 
Prepared by: 
Lieutenant Curtis Eller 
Traffic Division Commander 
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